
Meetings 

Evening meetings are held at 

the Harvey Wheeler Center in 

West Concord, MA. 

We meet monthly from 

September to June, usually on 

the third Wednesday of the 

month. Speakers are chosen to 

inspire us with their quilts and 

new techniques. Several 

workshops by speakers are 

offered during the year. 

Members at all levels of quilting 

experience benefit. 

Included in each meeting is a 

show-and-tell session where 

members share the stories and 

techniques of their quilts. 

We welcome new members 

anytime! 

Visit our web site for 

information, newsletters, and 

membership form: 

www.concordpiecemakers.org 

History of the Concord 
Piecemakers 

The Concord Piecemakers Guild 

was founded in 1980 by 

seventeen women with the 

intent of sponsoring an exhibit 

of quilted items which would 

encourage interest in quilting 

and provide quilters with an 

opportunity to display their art. 

The guild has expanded, both in 

size and intent, to include yard 

sales, presentations by well-

known quilters, and community 

service projects. 
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The Concord Piecemakers is a 

non-profit organization 

dedicated to preserving, 

promoting and advancing the art 

of quilt making through 

educational programs, 

workshops, and outreach 

activities. 



What We Do 

The guild offers an 

opportunity to experience 

the journey of quilting within 

a community of quilters. 

Mentors are available with 

technical support for any 

quilting questions. 

Our activities include: 

• Monthly Speakers 

• Show-and-Tell 

• Workshops 

• Monthly Sew Dates 

• Comfort Quilt Groups 

• Annual Quiltathon - 

Winter 

• Lending Library – current 

and past books 

• Quilt Challenges 

• Mystery Quilts 

• Longarming Group 

• Biennial Quilt Show - Fall 

• Biennial Yard Sale - Fall 

• Annual Getaway Weekend 

- Winter 

Monthly Speakers 

This year’s speakers include 

Pam Weeks, Gloria 

Loughman, Laura Rosenspan, 

Julia McLeod, Mel Beach, 

and Guiseppe Robaudo. 
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Comfort Quilts 

Comfort quilt activities are 

an important function of the 

guild. Over 150 quilts are 

donated annually. Members 

meet throughout the year to 

work together on comfort 

quilts. Fabric is donated by 

members and generous quilt 

shops. Additionally, a yearly 

Quiltathon gathers members 

to assemble and quilt the 

comfort quilts. 

Comfort Quilt Recipient 
Organizations 

Naka Cancer Center at 

Emerson Hospital, Emerson 

Hospital Pediatrics Wing, 

Emerson Hospital Special 

Nursery, Bedford VA 

Hospital, and Household 

Goods. 
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